
City of Tenino 

 

Dear Mayor Dave Wa�erson & Planning Commissioners, 

 

Thank you so much for the experience and knowledge I have gained throughout my "me as a Planning 

Commissioner. I want to inform you that I have decided to move forward on another path and will be 

resigning my posi"on as a Planning commissioner.  

I will be available on December 18, 2024 for the rescheduled December mee"ng. This will be the last 

mee"ng I a�end.  

I hope you are able to find a candidate quickly.  

 

Sincerely, 

Darnella Stenzel 


